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Dear Valued Patients and Families,

We are thrilled to share some exciting news about a wonderful addition to the Augusta
Children’s Dental Center team. Please join us in welcoming Dr. Bobby Pittman, a highly
skilled and compassionate pediatric dentist, to our practice.

Dr. Pittman brings with him over 20 years of exceptional experience in pediatric dentistry.
He earned his Doctor of Dental Surgery degree and has spent decades honing his craftin
treating children with the highest levels of care and attention. His extensive background
includes a strong focus on IV sedation dentistry, where he has helped countless young
patients feel comfortable and at ease during dental procedures.

Throughout his career, Dr. Pittman has worked tirelessly to create positive dental
experiences for children and their families. His gentle approach, paired with his dedication
to patient care, aligns perfectly with the values we uphold at Augusta Children’s Dental
Center. He understands the unique needs of children and takes great pride in ensuring
every child feels safe, supported, and confident when visiting the dentist.

As we continue to grow and expand our ability to serve the Augusta community, Dr.
Pittman’s expertise and compassionate nature will play an integral role in helping us
provide the exceptional care your family deserves. We are excited about the opportunity to
work alongside such a talented professional and confident that his presence will further
enhance the quality of care at our facility.

Thank you for trusting us with your child’s dental health. If you have any upcoming
appointments, we look forward to introducing you to Dr. Pittman personally. Please do not
hesitate to reach out to our team with any questions or to schedule your next visit.

Warm regards,

Augusta’s Children’s Dental Center



